Polish National Home
60 Charter Oak Avenue
Hartford, Connecticut

The Polish National Home is scheduled to reopen on a limited basis on Saturday, June 19
after being closed during the pandemic. We are grateful to them for allowing us to hold
our event there on the 17th. However, the bar and kitchen will not be open, and so our
hospitality will be simple and easy — dessert reception only. Please try to support the
PNH by stopping by during their open hours.

IMPORTANT

Please consider the following appeal from the Polish National Home:

“The Polish National Home continues to face an urgent need for funds. As many of you
are already aware, we have created a fundraising page to assist in alleviating mounting
taxes and other obligations, as well as to make some necessary repairs and upgrades
needed to re-open the social club at the PNH building.

We urgently ask for your help by:

- considering a donation in support of the PNH

- sharing the page to all your social media accounts and email contacts

- asking your contacts to share the page to their social media accounts/email contacts

The link to the fundraiser page is as follows:
https://www.tmcfunding.com/.../polish-national-home.../5564/

Also, if you or someone you know is interested in working at the PNH and has restaurant
experience, please contact us IMMEDIATELY at info@polishhomect.org. For further
information, call the PNH at 860.247.1784.”
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